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Sent:
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Jay Bruner

Monday, May 4, 2020 6:36 AM

Caroline Waggoner

David Sylvester

Request for return of property, "Unused turning lane."

<EXTERNAL EMAIL> This email originated from outside of the organization. Please review the sender
information and email content for legitimacy before clicking links or opening attachments.

Dear Caroline

As you are aware Center Point Church is now in the process of developing out the balance of our site. One of
the biggest challenges to maximizing the use of our property is limited parking.

Now that the city has completed its redevelopment of the intersection of Mid-Cities and Smithfield and seeing
that the City did not use the once donated property for a designated turning lane, we now ask if we could have
that property back in order to enhance our parking capability.

Caroline as always, any assistance in this matter is deeply appreciated.

Humbly In His Grip,

Jay Bruner | Founding Pastor

Center Point Church

“Helping people discover and live a God-centered life”
Tel: 817.581.4900 | www.CenterPointChurch.com
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